April 23, 2009

Executive Session

The Ellettsville, Indiana, Town Council met in Executive Session at 6:50 PM, Thursday,
April 23, 2009. The meeting was held at the Clerk-Treasurers Office, 221 North Sale Street,
Ellettsville, Indiana. Members present were Dianna S. Bastin, President; David Drake, Vice-
President; Scott Oldham, Phillip Smith and Dan Swafford. Sandra Hash, Clerk-Treasurer was
also in attendance.

The Council discussed information in accordance to: 1C 5-14-1.5-6.1
(9) to discuss a job performance evaluation of individual employees.
No other matters were discussed.

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 PM.
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